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FY 2025-2028 Transportation Improvement Program Administrative 
Modifications 

Approved March 13, 2025 

The following is a detailed list of the approved changes to the Saint Cloud Area 
Planning Organization’s (APO’s) fiscal years (FY) 2025-2028 Transportation 
Improvement Program (TIP). Given the nature of some of these changes and in 
accordance with the policies outlined in the APO’s Stakeholder Engagement Plan 
(SEP), a 30-day public comment period was not warranted.   

The APO’s Technical Advisory Committee (TAC) – a committee of area planners and 
engineers – reviewed these changes at its Feb. 27, 2025, meeting. The APO’s Policy 
Board approved this change at its regularly scheduled March meeting (March 13, 
2025). 

Minnesota Department of Transportation 

• 2026 
o 05-00128. BNSF RR, REPLACE EXISTING SIGNAL SYSTEM AT M343, 4 ½ ST 

NE, ST CLOUD, BENTON COUNTY. Per MnDOT’s Office of Freight and 
Commercial Vehicles, BNSF has opted to complete the work for this project 
without federal funding assistance. As such, this anticipated $400,000 project 
($200,000 in federal funding and $200,000 in local funding) can be deleted 
from the APO’s TIP. 

 

mailto:admin@stcloudapo.org

